
As of August 10th, 2021, the Alliance Francaise de Detroit requests the covid-19 vaccination for 
candidates to exams offered at the Alliance Francaise de Detroit, students, and all AFD/FIM staff 
members.  

On test day, wearing a mask is not mandatory anymore, but still recommended 

For most test, we need to take a picture of you on test day, during that process, you will not wear a 
mask.  

Material will be cleaned, hydroalcoholic gel in automated dispensers will be available.  

We have limited the number of candidates to two per test day. 

For the safety of all examinees and test center staff, you will not be allowed to test if you have fever or 
present respiratory symptoms without wearing a mask. 

 
For all concern or questions call Francoise @ 248-538-5440 (Mondays, Wednesdays, Thursdays, or leave 
a message)  


